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PAMELA MAXWELL FRENCH AND JOHN GIBSON FRENCH (#701) 

 

NOTIFIED PROPOSED DISTRICT PLAN VARIATION TO QLDC URBAN INTENSIFICATION 

 

CHAPTER NINE – HIGH DENSITY RESIDENTIAL ZONE 

 

FURTHER SUBMISSION DATED 4 JULY 2025 

 

 

1. We reiterate the contents of our submissions dated 3 October and 2023 and 11 June 2024. 

 

2.  Since then, the Queenstown situation has deteriorated as a result of the factual 

circumstances we identified in earlier submissions. 

3. This proposed urban intensification variation will inevitably exacerbate the damage caused 

to Queenstown and surrounding “township”.  This is a result of the continuous over-

development and increased population. 

4. As the attached recent newspaper articles and letters record serious problems of the 

following nature continue, and should be stopped: 

4.1 Traffic and parking congestion 

4.2 Damage to the environment in general terms 

4.3 Damage to the quality of life 

4.4 Damage to Queenstown’s reputation 

4.5 A resulting inability to properly provide its infrastructure such as water 

5. The urban intensification will solve none of the accommodation problems.  The values and 

the rents will be too high.  Damage to the environment as outlined in this submission will be 

irreparable. 

 

 
………………………………………… 

P.M. FRENCH  

 

 
………………………………………… 

J.G. FRENCH 

 

    Date: 4 July 2025     
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